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INQUIRY INTO THE CLOSURE OF CASINO TO MURWILLUMBAH 
RAIL SERVICES  

 
TERMS OF REFERENCE 

 

That General Purpose Standing Committee No 4 inquire into and report on: 

(a) the decision by the State Government to replace the daily Casino to Murwillumbah XPT service 
with a coach service, including the accuracy of the Government’s claims it will save $5 million per 
year, 

(b) the economic and social impact on North Coast communities of the loss of the daily XPT service 
between Casino and Murwillumbah, in particular the impact of the loss of jobs within 
CountryLink and other State Government departments and agencies and the closure of local 
train stations and Travel Centres, 

(c) the future of the rail line between Casino and Murwillumbah, including, but not limited to, the 
present condition of the line, recent and future maintenance programs, options for and the 
financial impact of future development of the line and the possible extension of the line to the 
Queensland border, 

(d) any other matters arising from the Government’s decision to terminate the rail services. 
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